

Be a part of our family photography program

HURRY! Monday, November 25 is our first Photo taking day. We still have some spots open. If you haven't scheduled an appointment please do so today.

To schedule your appointment, please go to www.stjohnglandorf.org our parish website and click on the link.

If you have any questions about scheduling your appointment please call Karen Lammers at 419-233-3035

To submit a photo by December 10th, drop off at the rectory or e-mail picture to stjohns@bright.net. You will receive a free directory by doing so.

You are invited to

Capture Memories for a Lifetime

Just so you are aware the background for your photo will be TAN.





Each family will receive a complimentary 8x10 photograph

Family Directory Photos Enter Parish Center off Brockman Street

